Lamont, Jennifer

From:

Lamont, Jennifer

Sent:

28 February 2013 11:00

To:

'Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety'

Cc:

Adair, Jonathan; 'David Stewart'; Campbell, Karen (DHSSPS)

Subject: Attachments: RE: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children PAEDIATRIC PARENTERAL FLUID THERAPY (Feb 2013) pdf

Apologies, chart now attached.

ı

From: Lamont, Jennifer Sent: 28 February 2013 11:00

To: 'Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety'

Cc: Adair, Jonathan; David Stewart; Campbell, Karen (DHSSPS)

Subject: RE: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Therese, this is the first draft with the amendment to the reference to glucose testing.

However there is a potential further change to sodium levels following a meeting of the NI Pathology Network, so this chart is not the final version at this stage.

Can you advise how the Western Trust works regarding the chart – do you make amendments to a version that you use and arrange re-printing and laminating etc separately from the Department?

Jennifer

From: Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

Sent: 13 February 2013 09:59

To: Adair, Jonathan

Subject: FW: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

This e-mail is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message. Jonathan

pologise that this email did not initially go to the right address

Therese Brown

Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

From: Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

Sent: 13 February 2013 09:27

To: 'jonathn.adair Cc: Murray Teresa

Subject: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Dear Jonathan

I refer to your email regarding Wallchart for Fluid Management in Children

Within the Western Trust we have always used a modified chart which explicitly refers to the Corporate approved solution. This has been accepted by RQIA. Can you send me a copy of the amended wall chart highlighting the amendments?

Therese

Therese Brown Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of the Trust or organisation it was sent from. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in error please contact the sender. The content of this e-mail and any attachments or replies may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless legally exempt.

Lamont, Jennifer

From:

Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

Sent:

05 March 2013 09:58 Lamont, Jennifer

To: Subject:

RE: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

This e-mail is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message. Jennifer

That has been our practice in the past. We use the Regional Chart except at the point where it states Corporately approved solution we insert the name of the fluid to prevent a separate list or sheet having to be posted

Therese Brown

Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

From: Lamont, Jennifer

nt: 28 February 2013 11:00

To: Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

Cc: Adair, Jonathan; David Stewart; Campbell, Karen (DHSSPS)

Subject: RE: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Therese, this is the first draft with the amendment to the reference to glucose testing.

However there is a potential further change to sodium levels following a meeting of the NI Pathology Network, so this chart is not the final version at this stage.

Can you advise how the Western Trust works regarding the chart – do you make amendments to a version that you use and arrange re-printing and laminating etc separately from the Department?

Jennifer

From: Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

Sent: 13 February 2013 09:59

: Adair, Jonathan

subject: FW: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

This e-mail is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message. Jonathan

I apologise that this email did not initially go to the right address

Therese Brown

Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

From: Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

Sent: 13 February 2013 09:27

DHSSPS

To:

Cc: Murray Teresa

Subject: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Dear Jonathan

I refer to your email regarding Wallchart for Fluid Management in Children

Within the Western Trust we have always used a modified chart which explicitly refers to the Corporate approved solution. This has been accepted by RQIA. Can you send me a copy of the amended wall chart highlighting the amendments?

Therese

Therese Brown Head of Clinical Quality and Safety

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of the Trust or organisation it was sent from.

you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in cror and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in error please contact the sender.

The content of this e-mail and any attachments or replies may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless legally exempt. This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of the Trust or organisation it was sent from. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in error please contact the sender. The content of this e-mail and any attachments or replies may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless legally exempt.